MEMO

Human Resources Department
Date: March 14, 2017

To: Andrea Anderson
City Clerk

From: Revlon Fennell( %
Human Resources tor
(954) 730-3093

Re: Appointment of Civil Service Board member

This is to advise that Mr. Reginald Johnson was appointed by the Board for another
term at the February 8, 2017 Civil Service Board meeting.

Kindly place his name on the next Commission agenda for confirmation of election to
the Civil Service Board for a one-year term.



